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Cataldo, Paul C

From: Mayer, Donald M

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2009 1:16 PM

To: Cataido, Paul C

Subject: New EOF

Paul-
I understand you asked for a brief:status on our new EOF plans:

" We have completed-our real estate search.sufficiently to short list 2 properties.
" We will- likely proceed with environmental due diligence testing this Fall or early next year

(caveat - I will be meeting with Joe-and a panel of execs later this month to. determine if this will
be 2009 or 2010 activity)

• We have engaged all 4 counties, Region 1 NRC EP people and NYS to get stakeholder input on
key facility design features

" Architect engineer has produced preliminary Ist phase sketches which will be used as we work
through cost engineering

" We continueto periodically brief county people on status (next planned brief is 10/13/09)

Don

Don Mayer
Dir, Unit.I
Entergy Nuclear
Indian Point.Energv Center
(wa) 914-827-7716
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